CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY

MEMORANDUM
TO: Authority Board Members
FROM: Claude Miller i
Director of Procurente
DATE: July 28, 2015
RE: Authorization to Advertise for

Letters of Interest for General Engineering Consultant Services for Technology
and Intelligent Transportation Systems Needs
Contract No. 001144

Board authorization is requested to advertise for Letters of Interest from qualified firms to serve
as CFX’s General Engineering Consultant for technology and intelligent transportation systems
services. Services to be provided under the contract will support technical activities associated
with operation and maintenance of the Authority’s fiber optic network, ITS infrastructure; and
toll collection systems.

Under a separate memo, staff will be requesting authorization to advertise for LOIs for General
Engineering Consultant (GEC) Services for planning, engineering and design. The
advertisement will include language that will advise interested consultants that the same firm
cannot hold both GEC contracts.

Selection of a consultant will be in accordance with the approved Procurement Policy and
Procedures. A final ranking of the firms will be presented to the Board for approval and
authorization will be requested to enter into fee negotiation with the highest ranked firm. Once
the final cost has been negotiated, Board approval to award the contract will be requested.
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